

March 4, 2011

• This week...

We have had a busy but fun week.

All testing is done and report cards
will be sent home on Monday. You will
find you conference notes in the
folders today! Please be sure to send
the RSVP back as soon as possible.

We are in the middle of our Dr. Suess theme. The kids LOVE the stories and it is a great way to reinforce rhyming words.

We are working hard on writing the teens. Be sure to go over these with your child.

We have some big days coming up so be sure to mark them on your calendar.

Reading and Math

This week we worked on our new words "up" and "down". Next week we will be working on "e" and our words will be "we" and "want". Don't forget to read the books they bring home. You can count the minutes on the reading contest.



Important Dates

Conferences: Mar. 10, 15, 17

St. Patrick's Day fun Mar 17

PAJAMA DAY Mar 18

BOOK ORDERS

Book orders are due Mon. March 8 You can order online or send it in.

Counting to 100!!

Don't forget to practice counting to 100

By 1s, 5s and 10s